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May 14, 1984

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
T REQUESTMr. Joseph Felton, Director Qy

Division of Rules and Records 7f
Office of Administration IM. / N y
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission /

Washington, DC 20555

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Mr. Felton:

On March 20 and 21, 1984, the NRC Staff and a consultant
from EG&G, Idaho, audited the electrical equipment qualification
files for Three Mile Island, Unit 1. The results of this audit
are enclosed with a letter from J. F. Stolz, NRC to H.D. Hukill,
GPU, April 25, 1984. Pursuant to the Federal Freedom of Information
Act, I hereby request copies of the following:

1. All reports, memoranda, and other documents
prepared by NRC or its contractors prior to,
during or after the audit which present, discuss
or analyze the purpose of the audit, the selection
of equipment to be audited and the findings of the
audit.

2. Any documents, including contracts, which
identify the EG G contractor and present
his/her qualifi.ations.

,

Very truly yours,

I

Ellyn Weiss.

General Counsel
Union of Concerned Scientists
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